
Jay Lee

From: Jason Schaperow
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2008 8:38 AM
To: Jay Lee
Subject: FW: Emailing: CHMNKlein_response toCOMPBL-08-0002_economic question.pdf
Attachments: CHMNKleinresponsetoCOMPBL-08-0002_economicquestion.pdf

Here's the other one. Note that there are two documents in this file: a memo from two commissioners and
comments from Chairman Kline.

The staff has proposed via Chairman memo, updating the MACCS economic and land contamination model
and that it would probably not be used for SOARCA because it will not be ready in time. The Commission
seems to be O.K. with updating the model. However, there seems to be discussions ongoing regarding use of
the new model for SOARCA and whether to have the same model for RDDs.

Jason

From: Terry Brock
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2008 2:54 PM
To: Jason Schaperow
Subject: FW: Emailing: CHMNKlein-response toCOMPBL-08-0002_economic-question.pdf

Terry Brock, Ph.D.
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C. 20555
Mail Stop: T9-C34
p 301-415-2323
f 301-415-4148

From: Terry Brock
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2008 2:14 PM
To: Terry Brock
Subject: Emailing: CHMNKleinresponse to COMPBL-08-0002_economicqquestion.pdf

Hi Debbie,

Follow-up on Jason's e-mail, I don't think you have access to the SOARCA Sharepoint site. See attached. I
think this is the document Rickie is referencing in regards to economic I land contamination modeling in
MACCS

Terry
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